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Wednesday 21st March 2018

Dear Parents/Caregiver, 
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Community Consultation: Goal Setting 

A big thank you to all our families who attended goal setting. As I have said before it is only in partnership that we can get the best learning outcomes for your child. Powerful learning occurs when the home, school and child are all focused on the learning goals.  Keep your child’s goals fresh in mind as the year goes by and ask your son/daughter how they are going.  If they see these goals as important to you they will want to learn and try harder. This year we achieved a turnout of 78% which is on par with other years. Well done whanau!

Community Consultation: Heath Survey

At goal setting we also conducted our 2018 Health Survey which links into our Collegiate wide health consultation. We had over 200 responses in the Junior School which is impressive – thank you so much. The major themes that you thought were good to teach (83%-99% approval ratings) are:
Personal Health and Physical Education topics e.g. Hygiene and healthy eating. Health and growth, body changes and puberty (at Y6).
Movement and Motor skills e.g. Competitive team sports and physical activity through fitness and healthy choices.
Healthy Communities and Environments: Safety at home, school and community. Looking after our health. Knowing hazards and making the right choices.
We will make sure that these topics will be part of our 2018 Health programme. Kia ora rawa atu (Many thanks) 

Noho Marae
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Just some advance notice that on Friday 6th April at 4.30pm our Maori unit Te Waka Ora will be having a Noho Marae sleep over till the Saturday 10am. The idea is that with a living experience like this our tamariki will learn how a Marae works and what communal living is like. Permission forms with full details to follow. 
NZEI Paid Union Meeting

On Thursday at 1pm teachers from the Junior and Middle Schools will be attending NZEI meetings to look at their upcoming collective agreements. To help with this we ask that you can take your tamariki home a little earlier at 1pm on Thursday. For whanau who can’t take their child/ren home we will have staff available to run an alternative programme and supervise them at school till the normal home time at 2.45pm. 
Project WY

[image: image3.wmf]My congratulations to all those whanau who have taken up this fitness and family challenge. Some really early mornings and hard out fitness are involved with this but such a great way to get close to your tamariki and have fun.  
This photo is of Mr Amerika and his son Noah who did the training last year. Mr Amerika is also a member of our Board) 

Health and Wellbeing: Touch tournament
Our teams were out yesterday taking part in their zone competition at Bruce Pulman Park. We had some stellar performances and a great fun day. 
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Girls: 5th Place
Boys: 5th Place 
Mixed: 2nd Place
A big thank you too to all our teachers, coaches and parents who supported us on the day. 
Tongan Red Cross appeal
Last week the Collegiate mufti day raised $467.20 for the relief appeal for Tonga.  Cyclone Gita has really torn up large parts of the island. It is going to take some time for Tonga to rebuild. However thanks to your generosity and donations from all around NZ the process has been made just a little bit easier. Malo.
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Duffy Assembly
Next Tuesday 27th March at 9.30am we will be holding our Duffy assembly where we will be celebrating all the good work of the term and how cool it is to read and achieve. If you are free I hope you can come and join us.
Junior Award
The hardest working pupils this week are both from Rm16. They are Blessing Fiti for working hard in Reading and also Louiza Ah You for outstanding effort in Maths. Well done to both these students!
Easter break

There will be NO SCHOOL on the following days:

30th March – Good Friday

2nd April – Easter Monday

3rd April – Easter Tuesday

School returns on Wednesday 4th April at 8.45am

Yours truly, 
John Shearer

Principal
Return Slip (Return this slip and go in the 
draw for a book prize!)
I have received the newsletter & I have read it.
Signed…………………………………………….
